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AFL Grand Final Closure Notice 
 

Dear Customers, 

 

In observance of the AFL Grand Final, our trading hours will be adjusted. Our store and warehouse 
will be closed on Friday, 27 September 2024 to allow our team to celebrate this exciting event. 

Normal trading will resume on Monday, 30 September 2024. 

We appreciate your understanding and wish you a fantastic AFL Grand Final weekend. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us on (03) 9362 0214. 

 

From:  
 
The Management and Staff 
M & C Plaster Supplies  
240 Normanby Rd  
South Melbourne VIC 3205 
Phone: (03) 9362 0214 
www.mcplastersupplies.com.au 
 

 
 

https://mcplastersupplies.com.au/
mailto:info@mcplaster.com.au

